
 
 

 
 

COVID-19 Update:  

As we look ahead to the American Royal season, we want to give you an update on our 

calendar of events.  Our team, in consultation with our partners, local health officials and event 

sponsors, have explored and exhausted all options of modification that would enable us to be 

both safe and financially responsible to our not-for-profit organization and it has been 

determined that holding the Quarter Horse Show, PRCA ProRodeo, the World Series of BBQ and 

the Hunter/Jumper Show in 2020 are simply not feasible.  We ARE proceeding with the 

remainder of the calendar of events as planned.  Tablesteaks and Uptown Hoedown will be 

rescheduled to the Spring 2021. 

 

With concerns surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic, the health and safety of our guests, 

community members, volunteers, and our employees is our top priority. We are working to 

make sure our operations will run smoothly and safely for all our attendees. The American 

Royal will continue to monitor the situation and work with state and local officials to make sure 

everyone has the best and safest experience possible.  

 

As things change regularly, please stay up to date by following our social media pages and 

checking our website. The team is working hard planning events, feel free to each out to us 

with any questions by phone 816-221-9800 or email info@americanroyal.com. We look forward 

to hosting all of you at our many events including our horse shows, livestock show, and 

barbecue. A time where you can be with family and friends and continue the 121 years of 

American Royal tradition.  

  

Stay safe and we will see you all soon.  

Glen Alan Phillips President/CEO, American Royal Association 
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